
North Beckton News 

WELCOME BACK TO SUMMER 2 TERM; WE HOPE YOU ALL HAD A LOVELY HALF TERM BREAK! 

Save the dates: End of term events for parents/carers 

We are aware that it has been a long time since parents have been able to come into school to share the 

pleasure of your children’s learning and their progress. As such, we have the following dates planned for you 

to be able to join us for sports days and end-of-term celebration assemblies. 

We are hoping all of these events will be outside and we are deliberately having them in just year groups/

phases so that there should be lots of room for people to spread out. 

 SPORTS DAY END-OF-TERM CONCERT 

Nursery Monday 18th July  am/pm Monday 11th July am/pm 

Reception Monday 18th July am Tuesday 12th July am 

Year 1 Tuesday 19th July am Wednesday 13th July  am 

Year 2 Tuesday 19th July am Wednesday 13th July  pm 

Year 3 Monday 18th July pm Monday 11th July am 

Year 4 Monday 18th July pm Monday 11th July pm 

Year 5 Tuesday 19th July pm Tuesday 12th July pm 

Year 6 Tuesday 19th July pm Thursday 21st July am 
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 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Testing Times: How can we use our resilience skills when tested?” 

What are the skills we need to be resilient?  

When are some of the time we need to be resilient or bounce-back? 

How can we support each other in being more resilient? 

      THE QUEEN’S JUBILEE 

We had a wonderful time on the last Friday of 

term celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

It is always nice to share the successes of our 

pupils outside of school. Please see this story 

about one of our year 4 rugby superstars! 

The last day of the Summer Term is 

Thursday 21st July and school will finish 

for children at 1.30pm. We will be taking 

Friday 22nd July as the extra ‘Jubilee 

Bank Holiday’ owed from last week. 


